
Call for Student Submissions 
National Conference of Undergraduate Research 

(NCUR) 

Students: 
If you’ve written a research paper, conducted lab research or 

engaged in a performance/creative endeavor, think about 
applying to present at the National Conference on 

Undergraduate Research!  This year’s conference is March 
26-28 at Montana State University. Consult your advisor or

contact us! 

Deadline for submissions is Wednesday, November 6th! 

Contact:   Dr. Stacie Kutz (​kutzs@sage.edu​) or 
 Dr. Tonya Moutray (​moutrt@sage.edu​)  
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